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Mr. Randy Webber

Regional Supervisor

Winnipeg District

Manitoba Conservation

123 Main Street, Suite 160
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 1AS5

Dear Mr. Webber:

NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL INVESTIGATION
35 SUTHERLAND A VENUE, WINNIPEG, MB

Manitoba Hydro is planning to install an underground electrical line from its Rover Street Station
to its new Burrows Station. One of the routes considered is along Annabella Street and Sutherland
Avenue.

A subsurface investigation is planned for December 20 to December 22, 2010. The
investigation will comprise the drilling of boreholes, collection of soil samples, and
installation of monitoring wells along Annabella Street and on Manitoba Hydro property. Soil
samples will be selected and submitted for laboratory analysis based upon observations at the
time of drilling. Manitoba Hydro will forward Manitoba Conservation copies of the analytical
results from the soil samples. Ongoing monitoring of newly installed wells will be integrated
into the overall management plan for the entire Sutherland Avenue site. Please contact me at
360-4301 if you wish to discuss this investigation further.

Manitoba Hydro will complete this work using internal personnel who are very familiar with
the Sutherland property. If you and your colleagues have an interest and opportunity, please
visit the work area during the investigation. Please contact Geoff Nolette to make the
necessary arrangements at 232-4890.

Yours truly,

Shauna Zahariuk, B.Env.Sc.
Environmental Officer
Environmental Licensing & Protection



Randy Webber
2010-12-17
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Power Planning & Development
Power Supply

T:\Sutherland\66kV Line Installation\Notifications\10.12.16 LTR WEBBER drill notif
sutherland.doc

Copy: Bob Gill
Marcus Smith
Mark Roddy
Bob Filep



Webber, Randx ‘CON!

From: Zahariuk, Shauna [szahariuk@hydro.mb.ca]

Sent: December-17-10 4:34 PM

To: Webber, Randy (CON)

Cec: Gill, Robert; Smith, Marcus; Filep, Robert (Bob); Nolette, Geoffrey
Subject: Notification of Environmental Investigation at Sutherland Facility
Attachments: 2010 12 16 LTR Webber_Sutherland.pdf

Hi Randy,

Manitoba Hydro is planning to conduct an environmental investigation in and around our Sutherland Avenue Facility on
December 20 to December 22, 2010. Please see attached letter for details.

<<2010 12 16 LTR Webber_Sutherland.pdf>>
Sincerely,

Shauna

Shauna Zahariuk

MANITOBA HYDRO, Environmental Licensing & Protection
360 Portage Avenue (16)

P.O. Box 815 Station Main

Winnipeg, MB R3C 2P4

t 204-360-4301

c: 204-781-5235

f: 204-360-3165

szahariuk@hydro.mb.ca




